
From: Michael Kubicki <Mjk@kubickirealestate.com> 

Date: May 22, 2019 at 6:24:13 PM EDT 

To: Harry Holbert <hholbert@sycamoretownship.org>, Greg Bickford 

<gbickford@sycamoretownship.org> 

Cc: David Kubicki <DJK@kubickirealestate.com>, Randy Merrill 

<RMerrill@McGillSmithPunshon.com> 

Subject: NorthCreek rezoning 

Harry and Greg - We are currently on the calendar for the June 6 trustees meeting, as discussed 

we are working on a new plan that we will resubmit to the planning and zoning committee. 

Please take us off the June 6 trustees meeting.  

 

Thank you.  

 

-- 

 

Michael J. Kubicki 

(513) 543-8888 
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